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On July 27, 2021, the Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE), Air 
Quality Division (AQD), conducted an inspection of Treasured Pal, LLC located at 50669 
Central Industrial, Shelby Township, Michigan. 

Upon inspection we were cited for a violation of rule EUCREMATORYl SC III.1, III.2, 
and IV.1 of PTI No. 71-20 

This rule states we are not allowed to combust waste below 1600 degrees. When we had our retort 
installed this past October and our "Install Tech" calibrated the temperature of the secondary chamber 
to 1600 degrees. This was obviously done in error as he didn't know each states requirements. 

Upon receiving the violation we promptly called our retort manufacturer to correct the issues over the 
phone. As of August 1st we have changed the appropriate temperatures to combust well above 1600 
degrees. Our last few cycles have been closer to 1700 for the entire cycle. 

Moving forward we will keep a close eye on the temperature of the chambers. 

Thank you, 

David Holder 

Treasured Pal 
50669 Central Industrial 
Shelby Twp, MI 48315 
586-381-7003 


